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Submission text: I fully believe that the three suburbs will be better off with the RRC. I
know that I would prefer that the rates we pay go the the shire we work and play in. My
husband works in Rockhampton and we do ALL our business and shopping in
Rockhampton. When we are in Rockhampton, we are using the infrastructure of
Rockhampton. We rarely go to Yeppoon beach area. Perhaps three times in a year. All our
rates go into making the Livingstone shire better for tourism, which as far as I can see,
does not benefit our area at all, the rates, both water and land keep rising and we (those
that live in the three suburbs)have a bare minimum of benefits from our rates, (which we
pay for), garbage, and water, (which we pay more for than we were when we were in
RRC). We are usually a second thought in the council's decisions regarding spending. It
mostly seems to go into making more tourist $. We didn't want to be dragged over to
Livingstone shire in the first place. The problem is, that Livingstone cries poor, and
our(those who live in the three suburbs) wants and needs are disregarded.
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